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What an amazing term we have had at Kelly Club!  It has been such a pleasure getting 
to know each and every one of the children and to see them forming new friendships. 
 
Over the past few weeks, the children have been enjoying activities and crafts to go 
alongside our weekly themes. Some of our weekly themes have been; Recyclable art, 
Rainbow week, Science, Summer and Christmas. The children have been very 
creative with their art and craft and it is wonderful to see them participating. 
 
As well as our planned activities the children have also enjoyed free play and sport 
games. Two games that they have thoroughly enjoyed this term have been down ball 
and dodge ball. It has been wonderful to see them having fun and bonding with each 
other through these games. 
 
We want to wish all the families a very safe holiday, Merry Christmas and a Happy 
New Year. 
 

               

 

Reminders: 

• We are still taking bookings for our holiday program (flyer is attached to the 
newsletter) bookings need to be made at least 48 hours in advance. 

• Holiday program will be held in the new classrooms C4 - C6. 


